
NC Manufactured and Modular Homebuilders Association 
stands with our Western North Carolina communities as they 

rebuild from the devastation of Hurricane Helene. In addition to 
the thousands of donations our members have already given, we 
are planning to partner with organizations and relief efforts to 

donate a home to a family in need.

Our 800+ members across North Carolina stand in solidarity 
with these hard hit communities and look forward to rebuilding 

our great state one house at a time!

www.nc-mha.org

HOME TO BE DONATED TO A 

DESERVING FAMILY!


